
Commissioners:  
 
I see you have Williamson County on the agenda again tonight while you may be selecting your 
Mapping Consultant.  Would like to add the following point in response to a heated question 
that Comm. Costello asked of Ed English: 
 
Avery Ranch is a neighborhood community of interest, all to the east of 183, but the western 
edge of Avery Ranch is served by Leander School District, and most of the rest of Avery Ranch 
to the east of there is served by the Round Rock School District.  NWAC would prefer that Avery 
Ranch all be kept together with the Williamson County precincts in the NW District that NWAC 
presented to the ICRC. 
 
From the Avery Ranch website: 
A Learning Environment 

Quite naturally, children and their education play a great part in a familyís decision in a new 
home location. Accordingly, Avery Ranch has proposed two new elementary schools in Round 
Rock and Leander, both of which are highly rated school districts and both will be on-site and 
easily accessible by children of all age groups. 

Avery Ranch is served by the Round Rock and Leander School Districts. 

 

 

Brad Parsons, 

Austin, TX. 

 


